
Dear Friends,

This year, I’ve decided to embark on a personal challenge that goes beyond pushing my 
limits — it’s about pushing boundaries for the incredible kids supported by Hands Across 
the Water. Every stride, every effort, and every personal triumph will be dedicated to 
providing these children with the chance to live a life of choice, not chance.

The children under the care of Hands Across the Water enter our world due to 
circumstances that no child should face alone. They find themselves in care because 
they lack a known family, have a family member unable to care for them, or are living in 
environments deemed unsafe by authorities. These kids, often vulnerable and in need, 
deserve the promise of a brighter future.

We firmly believe that every child deserves a shot at building a life filled with possibilities, 
opportunities, and dreams. Our mission extends beyond just providing them with 
nutritious meals; it’s about illuminating the pathways to a world of potential that lies 
ahead.

Now, I’m reaching out to you, not taking for granted the privilege of having choices in 
my own life. I am dedicating my personal challenge to raising funds for Hands Across the 
Water, an organization that tirelessly works to support these children.

Your support is crucial in transforming challenges into triumphs for these kids. By making 
a donation to Hands Across the Water, you’re not only backing my personal challenge 
but also contributing to the empowerment of children who aspire to take on their own 
challenges and chase the dreams that sparkle in their hearts.

Let’s come together to make a difference. Join me in supporting Hands Across the Water, 
and let’s be the driving force behind a brighter and more hopeful future for these amazing 
kids.

Donate now and be a part of their journey toward a life filled with choices, opportunities, 
and dreams.

With gratitude,

JOIN ME IN THE INSPIRED CHALLENGE 
FOR HANDS ACROSS THE WATER!

I am enough. Watch me soar!


